
 
2025 International Convention 

MEMBER ENGAGEMENT SURVEY 

As many of you may know, planning is already underway for the 2025 International Convention that 

will be held July 3-6, 2025,  in Vancouver, B.C., Canada.  

Given the impact and uncertainty of the Covid-19 virus, it is vital that we obtain feedback from the 

Fellowship as it relates to domestic and international travel, attendance at large events, and thoughts 

regarding an in-person event with a partial, limited virtual component, and incorporate the feedback in 

our planning.  We anticipate that the following survey will be one of several dispatched during the 

planning process so that we may remain current with the thoughts of the Fellowship.  

Kindly take a few minutes and answer the questions in the link below.  Your responses are of great 

value in helping us to better plan for the International Convention.  (All responses are 

anonymous.)   Please respond by October 31, 2022 

https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/UhCs6p 

Thank you. 

A.A. World Services, Inc. 

475 Riverside Drive 

New York, NY 10115 

DISCLAIMER: This email message and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any 

unauthorized review, use, disclosure, copying or distribution, without the express permission of the originator, is 

strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all 

copies of the original message and any attachments. 

 

 


